EPA Annual Report 2005 / 2006

As mentioned in the Editor's remarks it has been a long time since the last publication of the "EPA Magazine". The EPA Annual Report 2005/2006 herewith included is indeed an attempt to realise the Council's ideal of producing a regular magazine again. May this Annual Report provide good reading to you and / or encourage engineers, technicians and others to submit articles on interesting and relevant topics for our next publication.

EPA Annual General Meeting

This year's Annual General Meeting of the association was held at the Bauernstube Restaurant in Windhoek on Tuesday 17 October 2006. It was encouraging to see a few more members attending the meeting. The business of the day was concluded in relatively short time before members engaged in interesting discussions and enjoyed a good meal.

During the meeting the new EPA Council for 2006/2007 was announced as follows:

President Mr. Günter Seydack Vice-President Mr. Jürgen Hennes Past President Mrs. Sophia Tekie Honorary Secretary Mr. Fritz Jeske Civil Discipline Mr. Braam Cilliers **Technical Discipline** Mr. Erich Albrecht

Mr. Vernon du Preez

Co-opted Mr. O'Brien Hekandjo

Season's Greetings

The EPA Council herewith likes to extend best wishes for a joyous Christmas and a prosperous New Year to all EPA members, colleagues, friends and clients. May all enjoy well-deserved holidays in the circle of family and friends!

Please take note that the EPA office will close for the Christmas recess on 15 December 2006 and re-open on 9 January 2006.